DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY



ALASKA DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS

P.O. BOX 6898

JOINT BASE ELMENDORF-RICHARDSON, AK 99506-0898

Dear Sir or Madam:

St. George Harbor is under-utilized due to difficulty entering and exiting the harbor, as well as high waves inside the harbor. The City of St. George (City) asked the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) to assist in identifying potential navigation and mooring improvements. Your completion of this survey will help us identify which improvements would be used most. Results of this survey may be used to justify future harbor development at St. George.

Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary.

Please complete the survey at your earliest convenience. Responses will be kept confidential, anonymous, and will not affect existing business with USACE, the City, or other survey respondents. The information collected will be managed in accordance with U.S. Army records retention requirements. Should you have any questions about this survey or its processing, or wish to complete it by phone, please contact Brent Andrews at (907) 753-5697 or brent.j.andrews@usace.army.mil.

Cindy Upah Chief, Planning Section Alaska District U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 2204 Talley Ave. JBER, AK 99506-1518

Enclosures – St. George Harbor Survey Pre-paid Return Envelope